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Mayor Jacobs Talks About KCS, the Blood Center, and Finance Dept 
 
 

KNOXVILLE, Tenn.—During his Weekly Update, which will post about 3 p.m. today, Knox 
County Mayor Glenn Jacobs talks about the new KCS Superintendent Jon Rysewyk, the MEDIC 
Regional Blood Center’s critical need for O positive and O negative blood, and the county’s 
finance department, which recently received the “triple crown” of governmental accounting and 
finance reporting. 
 
The Mayor also talks about the Regional County Mayors’ Summit he attended this week to 
“address how we, as a region, can more cohesively work.” 
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